6 MONTH MEETING &
HOPE SURVEY

Dear Life Launch team,

Congratulations, you have made it 6 months! This is a time to celebrate with
cach other, encourage each other, and look forward to the next 6 months
together. Celebrating your 6 months as a Life Launch team is no small thing. I
am proud of and thankful for all of you.

As you work your way through this packet I hope you are able to open up to
one another, speak from your heart, and discuss the highs and lows of your
team over the past 6 months. This is a time to address any miscommunications
or issues, to celebrate the successes, and set goals to work toward as a team for
the future.

Life Launch is not always perfect and there are always positive and negative
things when it comes to living life together. Remember to practice honesty in a
way that is safe and encouraging for all, and to do your best to be open to
hearing every one’s insights and opinions.

I am thankful that you all are in the Life Launch Program. It is my privilege to
serve and walk along side you. If you have any questions or concerns please feel
free to call or email me. I am looking forward to seeing your team continue to
grow over the next 6 months!

By Grace,

(Your Name)

Life Launch Program Manager, (Your Company/Location)
(Your Phone)

(Your Email)
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